
WELCOME
BACK

W E  A R E  O P E N

READ OUR 'SECURE STAY' POLICY



INTRODUCING OUR 
'SECURE STAY' 

Safety is very important to us at Stanhill Court Hotel, so we have made the
decision to be even more cautious when we reopen to our loyal supporters and

first-time users. We have established new procedures following advice from both
the World Health Organisation and the Health & Safety Executive to ensure your

visit is safe and memorable.  

Each department will now implement these new ways of working to ensure the
highest levels of safety possible. In this way, they can manage the reopening

process in a comprehensive way that covers all aspects of the operations.  These
measures are temporary but vital.



To make your stay as comfortable as possible, we will be
implementing social distancing in all public areas and provide
clear communication throughout the hotel.  There will be regular
sanitising routines and overnight disinfecting of all areas
and hand sanitising stations available at all entrances and
staircases.

Protective screens will be put in place at Reception for added
safety of our guests and the team.   There will also be
reduced check in and check out times with limited touch points.

Card Payments will be preferred at Check In to protect both the
Team and the Guests and Checkout time changed to 10AM to
allow for appropriate cleaning time of rooms.

Room amenities will be reduced and limited to essentials only 
 and rooms disinfected after every checkout with WHO approved
chemicals in a fogging machine through atomisation.

SAFE HOTEL



All guest and customers will be asked to sanitise their hands when
entering the Bar or Restaurant.  We will be reducing our opening
hours and room service will be preferred to limit the touch point
of production and delivery.  

Protective screens will also be in the Bar for added protection for
our guests and the team. 

All menus will be available online to make it easier to view and
order and we will introduce social distancing between tables in
the Bar and Restaurant.

Regular sanitising routines and overnight disinfecting of all areas
and a selection of continental breakfast will be available every
morning.

SAFE DINING



Our Teams will complete compulsory training in
collaboration with FLOW Training before
returning to work, this will ensure they are safe
and ready to make your visit memorable. The
interaction with Guest and Customer will look
different but still feel the same.

SAFE TEAMS



SEE YOU SOON
S T A Y C A T I O N S  |  O P E N  S P A C E S  |  L U X U R Y

B R E A K S  |  S A F E  E V E N T S
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